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Heckington St Andrew's C of E Primary School

Newsletter

Dear Parents,

I hope you had a lovely Easter break and welcome back to term 5. The
children’s new projects have begun and they are véry excited about their learning
for the term. Reception class are learning about What's happening in Heckington
and what is super about Skegness? They visited our famous windmill on
Wednesday and had a wonderful time finding out about how flour is made. Thank
you to the Windmill for a fabulous morning! Year 1and 2 are answering the
question What can we learn from Alice’s Wonderiland and our wonderful land?
They have been exploring the story of Alice and what plants and creatures she
has found. Year 3 and 4 are answering the question Who were the Vikings? They

have had an archaeologist visit and help them to find out about evidence we have
of the Vikings. Thank you Ian, from Heritage Lincolnshire, for helping us. Year 5
and 6 will be exploring the question How Did Britain Withstand World War Two?
Finding out about what happened in Germany leading to WW2 has been the focus
this week; stepping into a young German and English child's shoes before the war
broke ouft.

We will have an open morning again this term for you to join in with our new
learning projects so keep an eye out for the date on next week's newsletter.

H Brewster

Upcoming dates for
your diary

24th April—Clubs start
26th April—Y6 Butlin's
meeting

After School Clubs
Term 5

All after school clubs will
start w/c 24th April.

Reminders:

Reception—Thankyou to all the adults that helped on our trip to the Windmill this
week.

Year 1 and 2—Thankyou for all the lovely Easter writing you did over the holidays.
Year 3 —Please make sure full PE kits are in school.

Year 4—Please log onto Mathletics to take part in Mrs Ruffy's Spring Assessment
Year 5 and 6—Any donations of wool for a knitting project would be appreciated.

Testing Dates

Year 6 SATS week is May
8th—12th

Please make sure you child is
in school

Year 2 SATs will take place
in the last two weeks of May

Year 1 Phonics assessments
take place in the week
beginning June 12th.

We are still collecting clean and dried plastic bottletops, and labels that have the red tractor logo on for
a Carbon Ambassadors project. If you have any you could donate, please send into the Office.

Thank you, from the Carbon Ambassadors and Miss Coggins.

PTFA News
Thursday 27th April, Fashion Show, 7.15pm

By popular demand we have arranged another fashion show for over 16's. Tickets are £5, including a drink, and can be
purchased from a PTFA member. There will be opportunity to purchase branded Spring /Summer wear at discount prices.

If you have a raffle prize that you can donate, for the evening, they would be gratefully received by the PTFA (please drop
them into the office). Tickets are available for purchase from Keri King, Katie Cotton, Jen Brockway, Philippa Blackbourn,
Clare Clayton, Emma Giles and Siobhan Lloyd in the playground, or the school office also have a small stock of tickets.

Bags2School.

Please fill the bag that is coming home with the newsletter and return to school on May 8th. Information about what can be

put in the bag are on the packet.




